Manheim Twp. H.S. BULLETIN # 149 Tuesday, April 21 2015

Report Cards were distributed during Primetime last week. Students who did not receive their report card can pick them up from
Mrs. Faller in the main office.

Seniors: Would you like to address your class at graduation? Manheim Township's graduation speaking process is unique and
entirely senior driven.  The quality of your graduation program depends on you. This year's graduation theme is "Virtually Us":
This theme reflects on our identities in the thick of this virtual evolution. Have these devices and platforms affected us for better
or worse? How do we stay human in the face of our integrated world? Prepare a 3-4 minute speech, dialogue, song, video or
presentation that addresses the prompt. Audition times are posted outside of rooms 250 and 125. Though audition material
should not be memorized, composure and poise are important in the selection process. See Mr. Johns or Ms. Lepore with
questions.

Class officer candidates:
Any student wishing to run for class officer next year needs to see their respective class advisor and sign up.
Students must sign up by Friday 4/24 at 2:30 PM to be considered.
Students will need a 1 paragraph typed explanation of what position they are seeking as well as why they would be a good
candidate. Papers must be typed.
Class of 2016 see Mr. Wagner in room 028
Class of 2017 see Mr. Baker in room 131
Class of 2018 see Mr. Kantz in room 030

A Spain trip is being planned for the summer of 2016. Interested students who are currently enrolled in Spanish 3 and above, as
well as any student in Spanish 2 who is moving into Spanish 3 for the 2015-2016 school year is invited to attend a meeting on
Tuesday, April 28th in Dr. Mast's room (108) at 6:30 pm. Please see either Dr. Mast or Mrs. Zorrilla for details.

The following military recruiters will be available in the Cafeteria during all lunches:
Wednesday, April 22nd - Marines

To Celebrate National School Library Month, the HS library is sponsoring Student Fine Discount Days. Didn’t return your library
book on time? Have a fine you have been avoiding?? In celebration of National School Library Month, we will give you a break on
your fines. Come in on your Class Discount Day and pay a little less on those overdue books!

Freshman Class of 2018 - Wednesday, April 22

Sophomore Class of 2017 — Thursday, April 23

Junior Class of 2016 — Wednesday, April 29

Senior Class of 2015 — Thursday, April 30

Interact Club is hosting its second annual Ping Pong and Kan Jam tournament on Thursday, April 30th at 3 p.m. in the North Gym.
Sign up at all lunches through April 29th. Singles Ping Pong is $4 and a doubles team is $8. Kan Jam teams of two can register for
$8. All proceeds benefit the Leukemia and Lymphoma Society and international causes. Come show your skill and raise money for
a good cause.

Students in grades 9-11: Any students interested in running for Student Council for the 2015-2016 school year, please pick up an
application from Mr. Davis in room 230. Applications will be due on Monday April 27th. No experience necessary and all are
encouraged to run for Student Council.

Student Awareness Club is accepting new members for the 2015-2016 school year. We are looking for students who are
motivated, service oriented, and strong leaders in their school and community. Applications are available in room 234 and are
due April 24th. See Miss Bell or Mrs. Chitwood if you have any questions!

Attention Students: Are you looking for a way to get more involved in school activities and help to make history? Yearbook is
looking for creative and motivated students to join our club next year. Please pick up an application from Mrs. Daveler in room

25 or Mrs. Wolfe in room 124.

TODAY’S SPORTS

SPORT VS A/H SITE GAME TIME E.D. BUS TIME
Blax Trinity H HS Field H 4:00
Btennis LL Team Playoffs A TBD 4:00
Soft Exeter A HS 4:15 2;05 2:20
Frtrack Cedar Crest H Stadium 4:00




